MAY 0 8 1989

Mr. Oliver D. Kingsley, Jr.
Senior Vice President, Nuclear Power
Tennessee Valley Authority
6N 38A Lookout Place

1101 Market Street
Chattanooga, TN 37402-2801

Dear Mr. Kingsley:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-259/88-13, 50-260/88-13, AND 50-296/88~-13

Thank you for your response of January 18, 1988, to our NRC Inspection Report
88-13, issued on October 3, 1988, concerning activities conducted at your

Browns Ferry facility. The information provided in your response will be
addressed in NRC Safety Evaluation Reports (SERs).

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.
Sincerely,
|
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Bruce A. Wilson, Assistant Director
for Inspection Programs

TVA Projects Division

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: F. L. Moreadith, Vice President

Nuclear Engineering

0. J. Zeringue, Site Director
Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant

R. L. Gridley, Director
Nuclear Safety and Licensing

P. Carier, Site Licensing Manager

G. Campbell, Plant Manager

TVA Representative, Rockville
Office 1

General Counsel, TVA

State of Alabama
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. Crutchfield, NRR
Liaw, NRR

. Black, NRR

. Pierson, NRR
Gears, NRR
Moran NRR
Georgiev, NRR

S. Little, NRR/RII
H. Johnson, NRR/RII
Rutberg, OGC

NRC Resident Inspector
NRC Document Control Desk
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